
DISTRICT OF STEWART 

NOTICE TO 
BUSINESSES 

FIRE INSPECTIONS

Black Fire Consulting Ltd. will be in Stewart 
on the following days: 

November 30 & December 4 & 5, 2023

Black Fire Consulting Ltd. is returning to Stewart and will be 
conducting fire inspections at businesses within the District of 
Stewart during the days of Nov 30, Dec 4 & 5, 2023.

Yearly inspections are necessary to ensure that your building and fire 
prevention system will be ready to protect you and your patrons 
in the event of an emergency. 

The District requires all businesses to comply with the BC 
Building Code, Fire Code, and all municipal bylaws. Any 
recommendations resulting from the inspection should be 
implemented as soon as possible with verification of 
your compliance or a management plan to implement them. 

With this advance notice, the District would like to 
collaborate with the businesses in our community by checking if 
there is a preferred day or time that works best with your 
schedule. If you'd like to book times ahead on either Nov 30, Dec 
4 or 5, please contact the District office at 250-636-2251 
to arrange this as soon as possible. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we work together to maintain a 
safe community.   

For more information:  (778) 794-2317| operations@districtofstewart.com




